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My dearest Third …Fourth Graders.  You made me feel like a star this week.  Thank you for your lovely words and thoughtful letters.  I will 

cherish them always.  You are a special group of children and your parents have reason to be so proud of you.  Thank you for coming to school 

every day and spending time with me.  I enjoyed every single moment.  I know that I am sending the fourth grade teachers students who are ready 
to take on any challenge thrown their way.  Congratulations, my beautiful third graders.  I couldn’t be more proud and grateful.  –Mrs. W 

 

Mrs. Cipriani was kind enough to provide a copy of the summer reading list that your kids will be working with this summer.  

Please guide your children as they read at least two books from the suggested author lists (others would be accepted), and record their reading on 

the list provided.  The list will also be available online. 
 

 

Snow Treasure summer blog 
 

 

For those of you who have enjoyed Snow Treasure, keep reading!  My summer plan is to create a 
blog on which you may respond to chapters and information about this story.  Let’s not stop, just 

because you are now a fourth grader! 

 
    I’ll send contact information through email as soon as I get it all set up.   

 

 
 

 

 
  
   

 Math Fact Challenge:  The fourth grade math teachers have presented a challenge to their future students.  A packet 

will be going home today in the Friday Folder describing the idea.  Kids are asked to practice math facts over the summer and HAVE 
FUN doing it!  Any student from my third grade class to complete the program, plus do a little extra in some way will receive a copy 

of next year’s BCs delivered right to their new fourth grade classroom.  Practice this summer!!! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Many students 

took the challenge 

of visiting 

Bradstreet’s 

Landing.  These 

are just two 

amazing kids who 

did!  Way to go! 

Practice this! 



 Congratulations VB, on an Over and Above!  VB cared for an ill family member and put her before herself  

during a difficult time.  Wow. 
 

 

 
Auction 2013 Photos : 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Important Dates?  
June 5  Last day   and Pirate Daze   

June 7  Dorian’s birthday 
 

Our special class schedule: 

 Monday = music with Mrs.Budd 
 Tuesday = computers with Mr. Pfall 

 Wednesday = art with Mrs. Braddock 

 Thursday = book exchange with Mrs. Cipriani 
 Friday = fitness with Mr. Shreve 

Mrs. Wilhelmy’s email =   wilhelmy.amy@rrcs.org 

Rocky River’s web site =  www.rrcs.org    click on Kensington, teacher web pages, and then Mrs. Wilhelmy to view our class’s page.  

Auction Items 2013!   

Check them out in full color on our web page.  

 Just click on Summer Fridge Facts, 2013. 
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